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Tuesday, 11th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We understand that there have been concerns following a reported case of Strep A in the class. We want to 
reassure you that we are closely monitoring the situation and strictly following Government guidance on 
managing Strep A infections. 
 
Please be rest assured that the health and safety of our students is our top priority. We will keep you 
informed and update you immediately if any further cases are reported. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Kind regards, 

  

Mrs Pitcher 
Headteacher 
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